BOWLING GREEN TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES

Held Jul	y 10.	2018
----------	-------	------

Bowling Green Township Board of trustees opened this junk car meeting at 7:0pm with roll call. All trustees and fiscal officer were present.

VISITORS: Cindy Barnes, Shannon Duval, Barb Selegue

There were 3 letters sent out notifying properties owners to remove or cover vehicles or the trustees will take action.

70 Woody Knoll 8813 National RD 15367 Main ST

She has contacted the BMV about a possible used car lot at 8351 Honda Hills RD which has multiple cars on the property.

She would like to change the junk car meetings, the second Tuesday of the month, to zoning meetings to cover all zoning, not just junk cars.

She turned in several applications for driveway permits. They were submitted by Country time. They will provide the culverts and gravel and we will dig the holes.

There will be a variance meeting in August.

The zoning commission will need to meet to discuss adding private clubs to the zoning resolution.

Someone inquired about building a recycling storage facility on Laurel Hill.

Trustee Hupp made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Trustee VanBuren seconded the motion. With business complete the board adjourned at 7:21pm.

Ben Hupp-President

Daniel VanBuren-Vice President

Steve Glaub - Trustee

Jennie Duval-Fiscal Officer